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Resident Recognition Program 

SUBMISSION FORM 
This year the City of Northglenn celebrates its 50th anniversary.  Each and every year 
Northglenn residents do great things to improve our community, you know who they are!  These 
are people who go above and beyond with little expectation of fanfare or recognition.  Help us 
find and share their stories.  Nominees will be recognized at bi-monthly City Council meetings 
throughout 2019. 

Nominee(s) Information: 

Name of Individual(s)  _______________________________________ 

Phone Number  _______________________________________ 

Email  _______________________________________ 

Please provide a brief description of the specific reason for the nomination and how it relates to 
the applicable award criteria selected below:  
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please check the criteria below you believe this nomination meets: 
 Has made significant contributions to improve the quality of life of others;
 Improved and/or positively affected the lives and living conditions of individuals in our

community and/or;
 Gone above and beyond to make a difference in their community and inspire others to

give back.

Please send completed nomination forms to Jenni Murphy, Community Outreach Coordinator at 
jmurphy@northglenn.org or mail to 

City of Northglenn, c/o Jenni Murphy 
11701 Community Center Drive 

Northglenn, CO 80233 

Nominator Information: 

Name of Individual(s)  _______________________________________ 

Phone Number   _______________________________________ 

Email    _______________________________________ 

Signature of Nominator Date 
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